
January 5, 2021 

FROM: 
John Jun 
619 Allen Road 
Coppell, TX 75019 

TO: 
Ashley Owens 
City Secretary 
City of Coppell, TX 

RE: John Jun-Resignation from Board of Adjustment Commission

Dear Ms. Owens, 

I regret to inform you that with this letter, I am notifying you of my resignation from the City 
of Coppell Board of Adjustment Commission. 

Although I have sincerely enjoyed serving along with dedicated members, my commitment to 
the new role prevents me from serving as a member of the Board of Adjustment.  

I am grateful to have had the opportunity to serve with other members, and I send my sincere 
best wishes for the other members going forward.  

This resignation will be effective immediately, and please accept my apologies for any 
inconvenience this may have caused. 

Sincerely, 

John Jun 


